

























































































































































































October 12, 1972

Mr. Clay T. Whitehead

Director

Office of Telecommunications Policy
Executive Office cof the President
Washington, D.C. 20504

Dear Mr. Whitehead:

Attached are Xerox copies of some of the newspaper articles
which appeared in Oregon newspapers following your visit to our
OAB Convention, September 21 - 22, at Kah-Nee-Ta:

Oregonian, September 27
Oregonian, 1" 28
Oregonian, October 3
Oregonian, " 10

Eugene Register-Guard, Septemt - 28

Let me again thank you I "7 ‘ob.

Lee DLSuUP
General Manager

LB:dn
Attachments

cc: DBrian Lamb

OAB President Dick Brown











































































































































































































































